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Welcome to our Christmas edition of the Burntstump Bugle.  We have so much to tell you, we just couldn’t wait until January!
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Fundraising fun! 
We have had a really successful term raising money for charity.  We raised £196.10 for Children in Need, with our cake sale and non-uniform day.  I have never seen so many spots!
We raised £110.92 for the Royal British Legion, with our poppy sales and our altar looked splendid with all the poppies you made at home. Great job! 
Well done to all the children, parents and staff for their hard work!  Especially the PTA, our families for sending in cakes and  our poppy sellers and makers.
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PTA
Our PTA work tirelessly to raise money for school which we spend on little extras such as subsidising trips and paying for coaches. 
When you came to the Christmas Fayre or to the Nativity performances, it’s the PTA who have organised the stalls, the refreshments and the raffle prizes – it all takes time, energy and enthusiasm. Without the PTA our choir would not have 
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[image: Image result for Christmas tree cartoon]taken part in the Mansfield Music Festival (a treat we will repeat next year), the trips would be much more expensive, and we would have no film clubs or school discos. They are a small team of dedicated parents led by Janine Rhodes.  Being a member of the PTA is a great way to be involved with school life and to meet new people. If you would like to help, please speak to Mrs Garratt who will put you in touch with Janine.  
Christmas Fayre
Our Christmas Fayre is on Friday after school.  It’s a great chance to be involved, have some festive fun and raise funds for school.  Please come along with your child and see what they made for our stalls.
[image: Image result for snow]Parking on the Pingle
Unfortunately, as the weather draws in, we may not be able to park on the Pingle.  Last year the Pingle became so muddy that we had to wait for months before using it again to allow it to recover so we are keeping a careful eye on it.  Please be vigilant as you drive into school and be prepared to park on the playground if the Pingle gate is closed.  Please be aware that for safety reasons we will not allow your children to walk to your car alone through the traffic, so you will need to come to the [image: Image result for part blower]doors to collect them.  Please be aware of blocking the entrance to the playground with your car. If you are walking in as a pedestrian, please use the pedestrian entrance and the front door.
Stop and Drop
As a measure to ease the congestion, we will be offering a stop and drop service on days when we are parking on the playground.  A member of staff will stand by the pedestrian gate from 8:45 and parents who wish to do so can stop their car without parking and let their child out.  The member of staff will usher them safely into school.  Please only use this service if there is a member of staff there.
Choir
[image: Image result for Christmas Nativity]Our choir is going from strength to strength with lots of enthusiastic new members.  We are learning two new songs which we will perform at the Carol Service at St Pauls. Once Christmas is over we will begin rehearsing for the Mansfield Music Festival.  It usually takes place in March or April at the Palace Theatre in Mansfield – watch this space for further details.  Our website has practice pages for the choir so please encourage your child to use this to learn our new songs.
Christmas performances
We look forwards to welcoming family and friends at our Christmas performances. Our Little Acorns and Busy Bees will be entertaining us with ‘Hey Ewe!’ on Tuesday December 18th at 9:30 and again on Wednesday 19th December at 2:00.   Our traditional Carol Service is at St Paul’s Daybrook on Thursday 20th December at 2:30.  Please remember to collect your child from church on that day.
Christmas Parties
Our Christmas parties will take place during the last day of term, Friday 21st December.
Please send your child with their party clothes and provide party snack for you own child on the plate provided by school.
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Snow! 
[image: Image result for choir cartoon]We haven’t needed to close just yet, but we are very aware that the weather may force us to close, as most of our children and staff have to travel by car or the school bus to school. We will text parents and put it on our website if school has to close due to snow. If we are closed, that means we also can’t get to school and so there may be no-one here to answer the phone!
If we are in school on snowy days please remember to send your child with appropriate clothing – wellies or outdoor waterproof boots, gloves, hat and coat.  Children will be allowed to play in the snow if the conditions are right and if they have the right clothing. 
If the playground is slippery, we will use the front entrance for drop off and pick up times.

Remember to look at our website:
www.burntstumpchuch.notts.sch.uk
and our Facebook page.
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave




image4.jpeg




image5.emf

image6.png




image7.jpeg




image8.jpeg




image9.png




image10.jpeg




image11.jpeg
~ o

C*

!"Zv.
ke &

ma




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




